
 

PROGRAM 
EUSATCOM INNOVATION AWARDS 2013 

 

Join us online via  EUSATCOM.NET  -  EUSATCOM.TV  -  #EUSATCOM 

Time   Location  Activity 

18.00 - 20.00 h EYE-basement Welcome drink offered by SSPI 

 

Enjoy the view along the EYE and make 
a tour along the video installations 
Networking time! 
Interviews in online event studio 

 
20.00 - 22.00  EYE-lounge  Dinner 
  

 

In between the dinner we will have 5 
minute presentations from the Award 
entries:  
SmartLNB, Internet &  MultiMedia 
Access in High Speed trains, 
Remote Satellite Terminal Management 
platform, DVB-extensions and CarrierID. 

22.00 - 22.15  EYE-Lounge  Voting Round and Awards Ceremony
      

22.15 - 23.00  EYE-basement Final drinks offered by SatLabs 

        

23.00 h     Closing 

How to get there  

   

 
The EYE Film Institute is in Amsterdam-
North right across the IJ behind Central 
Station. Just take the (free) ferry across 
and walk left. 

Adres: IJpromenade 1 
1031KT Amsterdam 

Enjoy the ferry ! 
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About EUSATCOM Innovation Awards 

EUSATCOM Innovation Awards 2013 is a sister event of the EUSATCOM conference in 
Amsterdam. Both deal with developments at the crossroads of satellite communications, IP 
networking, video and M2M communications. The Awards bring the audience practical 
examples from this area, that have proven their value to their customers in the field.  

EUSATCOM Contact 

 

EUSATCOM / Ceryx Projects BV 
Drs H.J. Hub Urlings 
Email: eusatcom@gmail.com 
Tel: +31 20 494 1980 
www.eusatcom.net  

The Awards are organized in close co-operation 
with EuroSatProf, the new European satellite 

professional association and acts as their launch 
and fundraising event. 

  
European association of  
Satellite Professionals 

 
Join us online 

 http://eusatcom.net.     Join our LinkedIn Group: EUsatcom   

  Follow us on twitter    https://www.facebook.com/EUSATCOM 

  Click here to subscribe to our newsletter   


